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18 PROPOSED NEW STREET NAMES (AN167-2007) 
 

Proposed Name Ward Location Background 

Fithie Bank The Ferry North of Midkerro 
Kellas Road 
Dundee 

To keep links with existing 
names in the area (Fithie 
Burn) 

Cairnwell Gardens 
Cairnwell Place 
Cairnwell Loan 

The Ferry South of Lawers Drive/East of 
Panmurefield Road 
Broughty Ferry 
Dundee 

To continue with the 
previously agreed naming 
strategy for the area 
(Scottish Munros) 

Afton Way East End Former Linlathen High School To keep links with existing 
names in the area 

 
The street name of "Linlathen Road" (North of the A92 Arbroath Road) was approved at the Planning 
& Transportation Committee on 12th June, 2006.  Due to the potential for further development in the 
area, approval is sought to use the name "Linlathen" adding on the appropriate title of Lane, Grove 
etc, to new roads which may be created as a result of this further development and which would lead 
directly off Linlathen Road. 
 
 


